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RE: 6/2016/0318/MAJ - Media House, Sopers Road, Cuffley, Potters Bar, EN6 4RY 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
We have no objection to the proposed planning application. The erection of an additional 
floor would not increase flood risk or cause any changes to the existing surface water 
drainage off the site.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Francisco Aguilar 
 
Hertfordshire County Council 
 
 
01992 556075 
FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk   
 
 

Mark Peacock 
Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council 
The campus 
Welwyn Garden City  
Herts 
AL8 6AE 

Environment Director & Chief Executive: 
John Wood 

  

Post Point CHN 215 
Hertfordshire County Council 
County Hall, Pegs Lane 
HERTFORD  SG13 8DN 
 
Contact Francisco Aguilar 
Tel 01992 556075 
Email FRMConsultations@hertfordshire.gov.uk  
  
 
Date 31st March 2016 
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